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GPO Box 520 
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By email: QLDelectricity2015@aer.gov.au 
 
 
Submission to Energex Revenue Proposal (2015/16 to 2019/20) 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide the Energy User Association of Australia’s 
(EUAA) perspectives on the Energex revenue proposal submitted to the AER dated 31 October 2014. 
The EUAA has a number of significant concerns with the proposal and these are presented in the 
attached submission. 
 
The attached EUAA submission is focused on matters that it believes are within the remit of the AER 
to address during the revenue determination process. Under the current Rules, the EUAA estimates 
that around 70% of the revenue proposal is effectively locked-in by past decisions and investments 
whether the investments are prudent and efficient or not in hindsight. Whilst this submission does not 
address Rule change issues, the EUAA remain concerned about the following issues: 

 No process for optimization of RAB 
 Indexation of the RAB 
 Process to determine WACC 
 Recognition of ownership in determining WACC and gamma 
 Information and resource asymmetry during revenue determination process 
 Lack of prescription to ensure cost reflective pricing 

 

The above issues are well documented in the EUAA submission to the current Senate Committee 
Inquiry “The performance and management of electricity network companies”. 

We hope you find the enclosed EUAA response of assistance for the AER Draft Determination 
process and welcome further dialogue or clarification on any of the matters raised. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me should you require any clarifications or further information regarding this 
submission. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Philip Barresi 
Chief Executive Officer 
Energy Users Association of Australia (EUAA) 
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